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FACULTY COUNCIL 

Minutes 
November 5, 2021 

11:10-1:10 pm via Zoom 

https://csulb.zoom.us/j/85427717135 

In Attendance: Sam Vickovic (Chair, CCJEM), Nilufer Medora (FCS), Yang Lu (HCA), Amber 
Johnson (HSC), Kellie Walters (Vice Chair, KIN), Kholoud Khalil (NRSG), Jenny Bagwell (PT), Bill 
Moore (PPA), Katie Dudley (RLS), Mimi Kim (SW), Salim Al-Ani (SLP), Monica Lounsbery (CHHS), 
Grace Reynolds-Fisher (CHHS), Tiffanye Vargas (CHHS)  
 
Guests: Pei-Fang Hung (Academic Senate), Maria Lopez (ASI Student Rep)  
 
Absent: Curt Davidson (RLS) 

 

11:10 am   The meeting was called to order   

   Approval of the Agenda 

   The agenda was approved (Passes: Unanimous).  

   Approval of the Minutes  

The minutes from the October 1, 2021 Faculty Council meeting were 
approved (Passes: Unanimous).   

11:15 am   Academic Senate Report 

1. The Senate Retreat has been postponed until spring and is set for 
March 17, 2022. The topic will be mental health and wellness. 
There will be service opportunities for faculty:  

a. Team leaders for Beach 2030 Action Zone #2: Building a 
Student-Ready University. Natalie sent this information out 
previously. Submit application by November 12, 2021 to 
AVP Kerry Johnson.  
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c. Not all departments have a Social Justice Committee.  
d. 

https://csulb.sharepoint.com/:w:/s/CHHS/CMTE/FC/ESmBERt3_OpPkwIgHJUVuLgB9_P2gQoEzoppwjSR49iSJQ?e=Wicanm
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d. Who is holding everyone accountable for years teaching 
experience and 50% new members on the committee?  

e. 

https://www.csulb.edu/academic-senate/policy-statement-17-08-academic-administrators-policies-and-procedures-the-selection
https://csulb.sharepoint.com/:w:/s/CHHS/CMTE/FC/EeNwJrcn_zRHl2yl5jtrh_cBXouV2hKiei6IJuxcVOK-SA?e=T3xBuB
https://csulb.sharepoint.com/:w:/s/CHHS/CMTE/FC/EcZt7_hvZFxLmVKhSKtRazwBOaoY66VrBIsS4Dc86_2CZA?e=KNguAV
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and Inclusion proposals. There were four people that submitted 
proposals. Our college was allotted two awards. The award 
winners have been notified, and received $15K to move forward 
with their projects. Winners will be highlighted this month. Once 
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